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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation, 

I’m writing to express my sincere concern about the new proposed rule, PRO 01-21. I believe 
that workers deserve to access the pay they’ve rightfully earned without mandatory fees or 
high-interest rates that end up doing more harm than good. 

Earned Wage Access is a worker's right, and rule PRO 01-21 would make it harder for 
Californians to get by. 

Workers have surrendered too many freedoms already. State government shouldn’t create new 
rules that take away our financial freedom, too. 

Please reconsider PRO 01-21 and protect Earned Wage Access. 

Sincerely, 

Juanita Smith 
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